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Ms. Jacqueline Abel
722 Nortn Street, #2 IN RESPONSE REFER
Murphysboro, II. 67966 TO FOIA-79-195

Dear Ms. Abel:

This is in regard to your letter dated "ay 30, 1979 in which you requested,
pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, documents regarding the
transportation of nuclear materials through southern Illinois, and informtion
on the Paducah, Kentucky facility and the Allied Chanical Cumpany Plant in
Metropolis, Illinois.

By let'.er da ted June 25, 1979, I indicated that NRC had not completed its
review of the renaining documnts subject to your request. Thi,, I now
understand, was in error, and my June 25 letter did in fact respond to all records
subject to your request.

I regret any inconvenience this may have caused you.

S i nc e re,1 y,
-./ /

J.' M. Fel ton, Director

[ Division of Pules and Records
Office of /dministration
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